
Other helpful publications 

• Canadian Trade 
Representatives Abroad — 
an External Affairs publica-
tion which lists Canadian 
missions abroad with foreign 
trade, investment and 
tourism promotion responsi-
bilities. (Available from 
Info Export, see page 14 ) 

• Export Guide — A Practical 
Approach — an External 
Affairs publication with 
valuable information for 
exporters. (Available from 
Trade Development Liaison 
and Special Projects 
Division (TPL), 
Tel: (613) 996-7167) 

• CanadExport — an External 
Affairs twice monthly 
newsletter that provides 
advice and information for 
Canadian exporters. 
(Available on subscription 
from Info Export, see 
page 14 ) 

• Guides for Canadian 
Exporters — a variety of 
country-specific booklets 
containing detailed informa-
tion about the country of 
interest such as an economic 
overview, tips on doing busi-
ness, customs and foreign 
exchange regulations. 
(Available from Info Export, 
see page 14 ) 


